
             
 
 
 

VOLUNTARY RECALL 
INTEGRATED SEAT POST CLAMP: KING PIN 

 
 
Dedacciai has identified a potential safety issue involving the integrated seat post clamp MODEL KING PIN 
matching to the listed unpainted Dedacciai and Dedacciai Strada frame kits:  
 

- Super Scuro Integrated 
- Scuro RS Integrated 
- Scuro RS Limited Edition integrated 
- Temerario Integrated 

 

 
Under certain conditions it has been noticed the appearance of cracks in the KING PIN’s frame mainly due 
to heavy utilization or extreme backward saddle positioning, as picture comparison: 
 
 

 
 
 
If you notice the listed cracks on the back and on lateral body we kindly invite you to quit the bicycle 
utilization as the KING PIN can crack and eventually break during normal use, that may cause the rider to 
lose control, fall and suffer potentially serious injuries.  
 
 
 
 



As a precaution, Dedacciai is voluntarily recalling all the KING PIN old model item – article code MRS360SSC 
- sold from the 1st February 2011 till the 31st March 2014 and replacing with the KING PIN NEW MODEL. The 
model comparison is listed in the below image: 
 

      OLD MODEL (weight: 194 gr.)   NEW MODEL (weight 208 gr.) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The replacement operation will be done free of charge from your side.  
 

When the new KING PIN will be replaced we suggest to equip it by an official Dedacciai service and carefully 
read the listed assembling manual which can be also downloaded in the website www.dedacciaistrada.com 
and www.dedacciai.com > VOLUNTARY KING PIN RECALL  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



However during the integrated seat clamp assembling operations we recommend to follow the tightening 
torque ratio as shown in the below picture.  
The integrated seat clamp model LONG VERSION - code MRS360RIBSL2 - and AERO TEMERARIO VERSION – 
code MRS360TEM – and KING PIN NEW MODEL - are exempt from that recall. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


